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On 30 September 2020, Mr. Thierry Le Guenic (Habitat) notified the Autorité de la

concurrence of his plan to take sole control of Burton.

As the transaction did not result in any overlap of activities in the retail clothing,

accessories and footwear sectors, the Autorité de la concurrence was able to

rule out any competition concerns.
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